
 

 

5th July 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,   

 

PARENT WORKSHOP – PSHE IN OUR SCHOOL 

 

We are pleased to invite you to our final parent workshop of the year. All parents/carers are invited to 

the workshop where we will outline our PSHE curriculum, how we plan and implement our lessons and 

recent changes we’ve made based on student voice. 
 

Details of the workshop: 

 

Venue:   Cardinal Pole Catholic School 

Date(s):   Friday 12th July 2024 

Time:   11:00am- 12:30pm 

 

Itinerary 

11:00am-11:10am Introduction with Ms Benning and Mr Tisi 

11: 10am-12:10 pm PSHE at Cardinal Pole Catholic School 

- Statutory guidance 

- Our curriculum through the Key Stages 

- Recent changes and developments 

12:10pm- 12:20pm Q&A 

 

Over the course of the year we have held numerous successful workshops, as a school we want to thank 

all of our parents and carers for your continued support. We look forward to seeing as many of our 

families on the 12th July 2024. Tea and coffee will be provided and there will be opportunities to meet 

members of our wider wellbeing team. 

 

Due to the popularity of the last parent workshop it is important that you confirm your attendance via 

the Evolve invite https://evolve.edufocus.co.uk/myevolve/setup.asp?id=cardinal%20pole and we very 

much look forward to seeing you on Friday.  
 

Yours sincerely,       

 
Mr S. Rahman 

Assistant Headteacher  

  

 

 

 

https://evolve.edufocus.co.uk/myevolve/setup.asp?id=cardinal%20pole


 

 

 


